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Nicola Gunn

From: NICKY DONNELLY <nickydonnelly@btinternet.com>

Sent: 22 May 2018 13:57

To: planning

Cc: Barbara Green CPC

Subject: 3/2018/0350  HOLIDAY LET ADJ SWINGLEHURST COTTAGES, CHIPPING

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Yellow Category

 
 
Dear Mr Kilmartin 
 
At our Parish Council meeting last night, we reviewed the application 3/2018/0350 and we are writing to advise you 
that the Parish Council approved the original application by Mr Gornall based upon the property being a holiday let to 
support tourism in the area. We would not have approved if we believed it was going to have the purpose of a private 
home. As such, the Parish Council reject the application for change of use. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nicky Donnelly 
Chairperson 
Chipping Parish Council 
 
 


